
FRIGHT NIGHT 
 
25th September 2018 
 
To: Parents of Pupils in Years 7 – 9 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Years 7 – 9 ‘Fright Night’ Halloween Disco – Thursday 8th November 
 
Friends of Hollygirt are delighted to invite pupils in Years 7 – 9 to a ‘Fright Night’ Halloween Disco on Thursday 
8th November in the Senior School Hall. This event will be FREE to attend as part of our ongoing commitment to 
organising social events for Hollygirt pupils. 
 
Pupils are encouraged to stay after school in order to get changed into fancy dress. Food will be served at 
5.00pm, followed by the disco at 5.30pm. The event will finish at 7.00pm. 
 
We have hired the services of a professional face painter who will, with permission, paint pupils’ faces with a 
selection of designs between 3.45pm and 5.00pm. Availability is limited, so pupils will be prioritised according to 
the order of returned slips. 
 
If you would like your child to participate, please complete the slip below and return to school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr D Thompson 
Staff Representative – Friends of Hollygirt 
 
"-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Years 7 – 9 ‘Fright Night’ Halloween Disco  

 
Child’s name:  Form:  
 
I am willing for my child to attend the ‘Fright Night’ Halloween Disco on Thursday 8th November 2018. 
 
I acknowledge the timings of the evening and will arrange to collect my child by 7.00pm. 
 
I would / would not (please circle) like my child’s face to be painted. 
 
Child’s dietary requirements:  
 
Signed:  Date:  
 

Please return to Mr Thompson via your child’s Form Teacher by Friday 12th October 




